
System Management Group 
Executive Directors’ Minutes 

September 12, 2011 
 

Present: 
 

Annee Belanger, Advocate 
Cary Moller, CAPS 
Dean Andreta, MPCHP 
Doug Cox, Lieutenant, MCSO 
Dwight Bowles, CAPS 

  

Geoff Heatherington, PCMH 
 Scott Smith, CAPS 
 Tim Murphy, Bridgeway 
 Tomoko Gersch, Clear Paths 
  
 

Absent: Gary Heard, MC Alcohol and Drug  
  
 
 
Meeting called to order at 1:30 pm. 

I. Announcements and Introductions  
 

II. 2011 Legislation-Planning for the future 
Coordinated Care Organizations HB 3650 – Dean/All 

 4 Workgroups 
o What is a CCO 
o  What’s included in a global budget 
o How to measure the CCO 
o Medicare and Medicaid 

 Not clear on the organizational criteria. Might need to be a non-profit 
 Looking at a Marion-Polk CCO. Yamhill is still in question.  
 Utilization is going to be the Key. Use resources better than the way we 

are using them. Looking at Payment reform, how we pay for services. 
Primary care is in the drivers seat 

Fee Schedules and Costs 
 Going to take a while to create all the incentives and have the shared 

savings 
 Partnering with the hospital and other specialists 
 There is an integration for mental health and substance abuse 
 Working on a registry that would be an extension of the claims process. 

Working on changing the limits on narcotics. Can lock people to 1 
prescriber and 1 pharmacy.  

 
Bills that passed – HB 2103, HB 2104, HB 2650, SB 238 



 HB2103 – Makes OHP responsible to pay for drug treatment for a 
mandated DUII treatment for OHP eligible offenders 

 HB2104 – Replenishing the intoxicated driving fund. They want 2/3 to go 
to treatment and 1/3 for interlock devices 

 HB2650 – Fixes 2442 that exempted a lot of people from working in the 
field. This bill changes the disqualification exceptions 

 HB3110 – evidence based model for prevention 
 SB238 – requires a task force 

 

III. Data/Discussion – Dean & Dwight 
Indigent CD Data 

 Only two months into the year. Numbers look good so far. 
 

IV. MPCHP/Indigent Panel 
LADPC Senior Services Sub-Committee- Specialty service to be advertised 

 Seniors are currently being underserved. LADPC is working on a survey 
that could be distributed to PCP’s and all A & D providers to see what the 
need for services is. 

 Senior’s are being defined as 55 and older 
 Bridgeway is working on a pilot group 

 

V. SE66 Contract 2011-2012 
 AMH is going to a performance based contract 

o The number to serve in the indigent program is 641 across Marion 
County. This only includes people that are in the program for 
greater than 30 days before discharge 

o SE66 fund money will be tracked by the discharge payer code of 
65.  

o If the target number is not served then the money will be taken 
back in $1200 increments for each of the number of people not 
served. 

 

VI. Collaboration with Corrections 
Funding for Drug Court-Changes 

 Working on some drug court money through some grants 
 High number of people from corrections being sent to out of panel 

providers and not referred in panel 
 Working on trying to make it clearer where to send corrections people 

 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 2:54 PM 
Next Meeting October 10, 2011 
Minutes by Janette Cotton 


